
For Educational Use Only     www.MaineMemory.net   Copyright 2012

Contributed to Maine Memory Network by Surry Historical Society
MMN #64121
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Description: Harry G. Carter flag letter

           Surry,  Me, Sept. 5, 1952,

Mr. Claude  L.Bonsey,
Surry          Maine,
	
	 Dear sir
      In consideration of the fact that you are 
President of the Trustees of the Surry School
District I wish to inform you that I have
the Federal Flag Code Rules on the Proper
use and abuse of the National  Flag.
	 You have Placed or caused to be Placed
on the top of the Flag Staff A weather vane
which is according to the Rules A Desecration
to our National Flag.
	 In Article 6 under Cautions it states
do not place any object or emblem of any
kind on or above the Flag of the United States
of America.
	 I am Commanding you as President of the 
Surry School D istrict Trustees to remove
or cause to be removed the weather vane now
placed on the top of the School Flag Staff.
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	 The only thing that is Permitted on A 
Fixed  Flag Staff is  A  Ball and that
should be twice the diameter of the head of 
the Staff and not less than 3 times the
diameter of the ball above the head of 
the S taff.
	 Hoping you will attend to your Duty
at once I will close,

     	 Harry  G.Carter ,
		          Surry,
		             Maine,


